
JFK HIGH SCHOOL Parent Teacher Organization

Like us on Facebook-
Updated weekly with school events!

The PTO at John F. Kennedy High School would like to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year and we encourage all
parents and teachers to participate. Meetings are typically held in the HS Cafeteria.

Cost to Join: $5.00 per family annually – Parents can pay via cash, check or Venmo directly to @jfkptohighschool

WhoWe Are:
A volunteer parent-teacher organization dedicated to supporting the educational and recreational needs of the children and
JFKHigh School. The PTO encourages open communication between the administration, teachers, parents and students.

What We Do:
The PTO helps support the school and students. Some of the activities we may coordinate include:
• Special Events such as the Homecoming Bonfire
• Popular Meat Raffles!
• Faculty/Staff Holiday Luncheon
• Faculty/Staff Appreciation
• Special School Assemblies
• Graduation Planning & Special Events/Gifts for Students!

Our 2024-2025 PTO Officers welcome your ideas and input!
President –Michelle McLeod Vice President – Jennifer Odojewski

Treasurer –TBD Secretary – TBD
Teacher Representative –Ms. Christine Kirchmeyer

Email: JFKHSPTO@gmail.com
__________________________________________________________________________________________________

PTO VOLUNTEER/MEMBERSHIP FORM (Please return to school with your child)
*Please note, you may join the PTO at any time!

Parent/Guardian Name: _______________________________ Phone: ___________________________
Email: ____________________________________________
Child/Children’s Name(s) and Grade(s): __________________________________________________________
Would you prefer to be contacted by: ____Text ____ Email ____ Phone (check all that apply)
❏ I would like to become a PTOMember, attached is my $5.00 membership fee
❏ I can volunteer at PTO activities/fundraisers
❏ I will be able to attend PTOMeetings – Dates are on the District Calendar


